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CPAC meetings have been continuing via Zoom. We are grateful for having the 

opportunity to meet virtually, however it would be great if we could have City Staff and 

RCMP members present during meetings.  

 

Suraci’s trail, close to the Burnaby golf course, is not being well maintained. Lots of 

traffic in the area but there is no curb cut for the trail or cross walk connecting the trail 

that continues across the street, posing a major accessibility issue. 

 

Drug activity has been reported behind the BIA office. Further, the BIA received an 

award in conjunction with the massive help of the RCMP. 

 

 

 

 


